
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Media Release 

13th Avenue South Road Closure 

A section of 13th Avenue between 8th Street South and 9th Street South will be closed beginning 

6/2/25 and will remain closed until Wednesday 6/4/2025 for tree removal. During this time, 

delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your 

cooperation and patience regarding this matter. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering 

Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 


